
Mr. & Mrs. E.O. Woad 
1043 Daleside Lane 

New Port Richey, FI. 34655-4293 

April 07,2006 
727-376-0380 

Blanca Bayo, Director 
Divkion of Commission Clerk and Admhbtrative Services 
Public Service Commission 
capital Circle Office Center 
2540 S h m d  Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FI. 32399-0850 

Dear Director Bayo: 

Reference : Docket No. 05001 8 - W ,  

Dear Director Bayo: 
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I am submitting this letter as a motion for reconsideration'of Order No, PSC-O6-Q27tM.!3-WU 
issued on April 05,2006 

I have am a current customer of Aloha Utilities and also an intervenor in Docket 050018 WU. As 
I had previously submitted the infarmation that was submitted to the Commission regarding Mi. 
Wood's objection in the staffrecomdation was totally inaccurate. Yet the Statement That Mi. 
Wood believes that the Commission should move forward with the deletion o f  a portion of 
Aloha's temtury is udiounded. No one fiom the PSC StaEcontmted me regarding my position, 
therefore this statement has been fabricated or hearsay. 

I question, if this is true of the StaERecommendatbn, how much of the other  orm mat ion fed to 
the Commission fds into the same category. The only party in Tallahassee who contacted Mr. 
Wood to find out anything about his position was Mr. Rielly of the Office of Public Counsel, Mr. 
Reilly was given SOILK specifics tbt  are nut included in the agreement that caused Mr. Wood's 
position of  not being for the Agreement. Nor did any ofthese appear in my St& 
Recommendation as released. 
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Edward0 Wood 



US Postal Service- 

DEAR VALUED POSTAL CUSTOMER: 

I want to extend my sincere apology as your Plant Manager for the enclosed document that was inadvertently damaged in 
handling by your Postal Service. 

We are aware how important your mail is to you. With that in mind, we are forwarding it to you in an expeditious fashion. 

The United States Postal Service handles over 202 billion pieces of mail each year. While each employee makes a concerted 
effort to process, without damage each piece of mail, an occasional mishap does happen. 

We are constantly working to improve our processing methods so that these incidents wilt be eliminated. You can help us 
greatly in our efforts if you wil l continue to properly prepare and address each letter or parcel that you enter Into mail-stream. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding and sincerely regret any inconvenience that you have experienced. 

PLANT MANAGER 
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Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shurmd Oak Blvd 
Talldhassee, F1.32399-0850 


